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28 February 2024  
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
Re: Proposal to open Nursery Provision at Little London Academy  
  
Little London Academy, in conjunction with The GORSE Academies Trust as the admitting 
authority for the academy, propose to open nursery provision for 2 to 4-year-olds at the academy. 
This change is proposed to take effect from September 2024.  
  
Little London Academy is proposing to make this change for the following reasons:   

• There is no current nursery provision on site at Little London Academy.  
• In response to the government's announcement in the Spring Budget 2023, 
regarding access to childcare, there is a need for additional childcare and nursery provision 
within the local area.  
• The GORSE Academies Trust already operates four very successful nursery 
provisions at its other primary academies, in which the children thrive.  
• The academy currently has capacity within the existing school to accommodate 
nursery provision, with no detrimental impact on current pupils. 
  

We do recognise that it is important that we gather the views of our parents/carers, the local 
community, colleagues in education, local authority colleagues and other stakeholders.   
  
To support this consultation, we are holding a drop-in consultation session for anyone who wishes 
to discuss our proposal. This session will be held on Thursday 7 March 2024, 9:00am-10:00am, 
at Little London Academy.   
 
We have also provided a dedicated email address where you can provide your input. This email 
address is: consultation@littlelondonprimary.co.uk. The closing date for feedback to be received 
is Wednesday 20 March 2024.  
 
  
Yours faithfully  

         

Mr S Done      Mrs N Walkley  
Principal       Chair of Governors  
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